
WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
4TH APRIL 2025 
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that we can be” 
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Comic Relief 
Thank you for your      
donations. We raised 
£328.30 which will be 

sent to comic relief. 

Pedestrian Training  
Base 5 and Base 6 took part in Pedestrian Training on 20th and 21st 
March to help them stay safe when crossing the road.   
Safety rules the children learned were: 
• A child should stand 30 cm away from the kerb when crossing 

the road 
• Adults walk on the side nearest to the road when walking on 

the pavement 
• Holding hands with an adult near roads or on carparks helps 

to keep us safe 
• Wearing bright colours will help drivers to see pedestrians 
The children went out on a local walk and put all these safety mes-
sages into practice. 
We used a pelican crossing and made sure that the cars had stopped 
before we crossed and we continued to use The Green Cross Code 
even when the light had turned green.  

 

Easter Hat Parade  

Thursday 10th 
April 

Make an Easter hat and 
bring it to school for an 

Easter Parade. 

 
Thank you for all your cake dona-
tions. The children en-
joyed the cake sale today.  



Dates for your diary: 

Monday 7th April Year 5 Arthog Outreach Group 1 and 2 

Thursday 10th April Year 5 Arthog Outreach Group 3 and 4 

Thursday 10th April Easter Hat Parade Competition  

Friday 11th April Year 5 Arthog Outreach Group 5 and 6 

Friday 11th April Children finish school at 1.15pm 

Monday 28th April PD Day  

Tuesday 29th April Return to school after Easter holidays 

William Reynolds Primary School and Nursery 

Challenge ∙ Honesty ∙ Ownership ∙ Courage ∙ Collaboration 

Spring term attendance 

If your attendance is 98% or more in the Spring term you will be entered 
into a draw to win a Nintendo Switch.  

If you manage 100%, your name will be entered twice! 

Good luck! 

The draw will take place on the last day of term. 










